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PTO Meeting Minutes 

December 8, 2016 
Special Meeting 

Welcome and announcements 

In attendance: Jenn Kohan, Sara Malcolm, Leigh Ann Sheehan, Lisa Wood, Jill Miller, Alex 
Gallant, Christine Quinn, Suzanne Scott, Christina Russotti, Juanita Lawrence, Eileen 
Shanagher.  

The following request was voted on and approved: 
Completion of the Millington Mural in the All Purpose Room ($4,600) 
Since the PTO would like to hire the same artist that was used in 2011, a special meeting was 
called in order to take action on this proposal.  The project will take 5 days in April. The fourth 
and fifth graders will participate. Dreyer Lumber will donate the paint.  

The next full general meeting will be January 18, 2017. 
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